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Welcome to this week’s School Notices. As a school we try to support the busy lives
of our families by consolidating communication to one weekly newsletter, and these

are posted to the school website each Friday as an easy point of reference. 
In addition to this don’t forget about our FAQ page on the school website. Our aim is
to provide the answers to your questions when you think of them, as opposed to you

being restricted by school hours, so please let us know if you there’s anything you
would find helpful so we can add it in 😊. 
https://hartsbourne.org.uk/parent-hub/
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Dates For Your Diary
Date Event

Tuesday 4th February Year 4 - Athletics

Wednesday 5th February Year 1 - R.A.F. Museum

Thursday 6th February Year 6 - Bentley Priory

Thursday 6th February Year 5  - Brent Sikh Centre

Thursday 6th February Money Sense Workshops - Year 1 to 4

Friday 7th February Number Day

Wednesday 12th February PGL Information Meeting - Year 6 (5.00pm - 5.30pm)

Thursday 13th February Money Sense Workshops - Years 5 and 6

Thursday 13th February Nursery - Dinosaur Morning

Thursday 13th February Year 5 - Star Gazing (5.30pm to 6.30pm)

Friday 14th February Year 3 - The Bushey Centre

W/C Monday 17th February Half Term

Monday 24th February
Reception - School Nursing Team (Sight and Hearing
checks)

Friday 28th February Year 5 and Year 6 - K'Nex Challenge

Tuesday 4th March Parents’ Evening (5.00pm - 7.40pm)

Thursday 6th March Parents’ Evening (3.45pm - 6.25pm)

Monday 31st March Year 6 - PGL Marchants Hill



Applications close January
26th 2025

Following a fantastic first ever term for our
brand new school nursery, we are so excited

to share that applications for September
2025 admissions are now open! 

Hartsbourne Nursery 
Applications are

Now open for September 2025

Building onto our core values of community,
happy memories, confidence and aspiration,

our nursery is designed to provide young
children with a safe and supportive space to

learn, play, and grow.

With both Breakfast Club and After School
Club available, plus the option to add

additional sessions for any households who
wish to top up their funded hours,

Hartsbourne School Nursery provides a truly
flexible option for busy families. 

To learn more about our nursery and to make
an application, please visit our school website.

https://hartsbourne.org.uk/nursery/

https://hartsbourne.org.uk/nursery/




For more information or to book your place: 
Call: 01992 58 69 69
Email: contact@carersinherts.org.uk
Go online: www.carersinherts.org.uk/events 

* Hertfordshire Partnership University NHS Foundation Trust
Child and Adolescent Mental Health Services 

Parent/Carer Support Session 
Is your child or young person receiving
support or on a waiting list for a HPFT 

CAMHS or STEP 2 mental health service? 
This session will provide guidance on how parents/carers
can support their own emotional wellbeing. Learn more

about: 

When: Tuesday 4th February, 7pm to 9pm 

Where: Online over Zoom. 

The importance of self-care
Normalising thoughts and feelings
Communication with young people
Information and ongoing support 

 
•
•
•
• 

mailto:contact@carersinherts.org.uk


About Carers in Hertfordshire 

 

 
We have a team of Carer Engagement Workers who can provide advice
and information and also support you to speak up. We also: • Give you a
chance to meet and talk to other parents, carers and staff who
understand; 

 

Carers in Hertfordshire
The Red House, 119 Fore Street, Hertford, Herts, SG14 1AX. 

Tel: 01992 58 69 69 Email: contact@carersinherts.org.uk 
www.carersinherts.org.uk 

 

We are a charity that provides information, advice and support to unpaid 
carers - people looking after a partner, relative or friend, who is ill, elderly, 
has a physical or learning disability, or misuses substances. 
We support carers of all ages - young people and adults - living, 
working or caring in Hertfordshire. Our services are free to carers and 
bereaved carers, who can access support for three years after the death 
of the person they looked after. 
We provide services to carers to help them with their caring role or have 
a break from caring, to improve their health and wellbeing, and to have a 
voice in shaping health and community services. 
We are partly funded by Hertfordshire County Council and the NHS in
Hertfordshire. In partnership with them and other local organisations we
work to ensure unpaid carers are identified, informed, supported and heard.

 

• Give you the opportunity to represent your views to the 
authorities that commission and manage Children and
Young People’s Mental Health Services (CYPMHS)
in Hertfordshire; 

• Provide free training and learning 
opportunities; and 

• Offer a Carers’ Passport Discount Card 
that gives savings in shops, restaurants
and other venues (contact us to apply
for one today!) 

Our support for parents and carers.



This week Clive the Carrot is awarded to…

Year 6!



Class Specific MessagesClass Specific Messages
Year 1 - RAF Museum Hendon
On the 5th February Year 1 will be visiting the RAF Museum as part of their History
of Flight topic. Your child will need to wear usual school uniform for this visit and
bring a packed lunch and a still drink (No cans or fizzy drinks) in a named
recyclable or reusable bag.
Please do not include any nut products in the packed lunch, including nut-based
spreads. If you have already booked lunch for this day with Innovate, please
remember to cancel it with them. 
To cover the cost of this trip we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £14.07
which is payable either via Arbor, or by handing cash into the school office by the
20th January.
We would love to have a few parent volunteers join us on this trip. If you would like
to add your name to the list then please complete this form.

https://forms.gle/MQcbMBEbkNvwPBx8A

Names will be drawn out of the hat, with priority given to parents who have not
yet been on a trip in the current school year.

Year 6 - Bentley Priory Museum 
On the 6th February Year 6 will be visiting the Bentley Priory Museum as part of
their history topic. Your child will need to wear usual school uniform for this visit
and bring a packed lunch and a still drink (No cans or fizzy drinks) in a named
recyclable or reusable bag.
Please do not include any nut products in the packed lunch, including nut-based
spreads. If you have already booked lunch for this day with Innovate, please
remember to cancel it with them. 
To cover the cost of this trip we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £8.07
which is payable either via Arbor, or by handing cash into the school office by the
20th January.
We would love to have a few parent volunteers join us on this trip. If you would like
to add your name to the list then please complete this form.

https://forms.gle/E6g9Fb7KJtRCy1Fd6

Names will be drawn out of the hat, with priority given to parents who have not
yet been on a trip in the current school year.

https://forms.gle/MQcbMBEbkNvwPBx8A
https://forms.gle/E6g9Fb7KJtRCy1Fd6


Class Specific MessagesClass Specific Messages
Year 5 - Brent Sikh Centre
On the 6th February Year 5 will be visiting the Brent Sikh Centre as part of their
Sikhism R.E topic. Your child will need to wear usual school uniform for this visit
and as it is a morning only trip, they will be back in school to have their usual
lunch.
To cover the cost of this trip we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £12.41
which is payable either via Arbor, or by handing cash into the school office by the
20th January.
We would love to have a few parent volunteers join us on this trip. If you would like
to add your name to the list then please complete this form.

https://forms.gle/4AijqPH2GCzqyiPc8

Names will be drawn out of the hat, with priority given to parents who have not
yet been on a trip in the current school year.

https://forms.gle/4AijqPH2GCzqyiPc8

